
Announcements for Sunday, June 17, 2018 

ALTAR FLOWERS - The flowers on the altar are presented to the Glory of God  in celebration of 
Marsha and Chuck Woolley’s 34th wedding anniversary. 
 
Third Tuesdays for Young Adults, Tuesday, June 19, 7:30 pm - Young adults (18+) are invited 
to join us every month at a fun location for an opportunity to dine and discuss theology! We 
will meet this week at North Center Brewery, with $1 soft drinks, located at 401 N. Center St 
in Northville. Questions? Contact Tracy  at tortlieb@fumcnorthville.org. 
 

Guided Garden Meditation, Wednesday, June 20, 7:00 pm, The PATH - Come and enjoy a 
time of quiet meditation to get you through the week. Each session is about 20 minutes. 
Questions? Contact Jane Vernon at wwomanjdv@gmail.com or 269-998-0160. 
 

Young Adult Bible Study, Wednesday, June 20, 7:30 pm, Fellowship Hall -  Join us this sum-
mer on Wednesday evenings for fellowship, food, and of course Bible study. Our discus-
sions will focus on relevant topics for your life journey — and all those questions it brings 
on! Questions? Contact Tracy Ortlieb at tortlieb@fumcnorthville.org. Please note: NO Class  
on June 27 or July 4. 

 

Come Fly With Us! Just Older Youth (JOY) Potluck Lunch, Thursday, 
June 21, 11:30 am -  Join us for a fun event  exploring the origins of the 
commercial aircraft industry. Russell Dore’ will present a program ti-
tled “The Wright Brothers, Bill Boeing and Donald Douglas: They Put 

America in the Air.” Let us know how many are attending and if you will be bringing a main 
dish or salad. Drinks and dessert will be provided. Sign up on your Connections Card, email 
events@fumcnorthville.org or call the church office at 248-349-1144. Come fly with us! 
 

UMC Informational Forum, Sunday, June 24, 11:15 am, Room #10 -  Let’s talk about it! Are 
you ever surprised,  confused or concerned by what you hear about happening in the 
United Methodist Church? Or, maybe you’ve heard rumors that our denomination might 
split over our disagreements? Join our pastors at one of three opportunities to hear and 
discuss current issues the United Methodist Church is struggling with, and how we might 
move forward as a denomination. Information Forums will be held at 11:1 5 am on Sunday, 
June 24, July 22 and August 19. Come and be a part of the conversation! 
 

Tiger’s Game: All Church Event, Tuesday, June 26, 7:10 pm -  Meet up with our 
Motown Mission team for a fun summer evening at the ball park. Tickets are 
$15 each. Let us know if you need a ride. Stop by the office to purchase tickets 
(checks or exact change please), email events@fumcnorthville.org or check 
the box on your Connection Card. 



Book Drive, Now Through July 1 - Our Church & Society Committee is 
sponsoring a book drive to benefit The Methodist Children’s Home.  
The goal is to give each of the 7 homes for orphaned boys at least 15 
books about love, family, speaking out, sharing, bullying, goal setting, 
biographies and loving the Lord. Please help us complete our goal by: 
 Making a monetary donation of $10 or more during Connections Time. The committee 

will purchase a book on your behalf. 
 Clicking on the Book Drive image on our website for an Amazon Wish List with a sug-

gested list of books to purchase. Have them shipped to you or directly to the church. 
 If you know of an inspiring book for boys ages 6-17, make a choice of your own. Then 

bring it to the church and place it in the red box in the hallway by Fellowship Hall. 
A nameplate can be added to the inside cover of your book, stating the cook was donated 
by you and FUMC, if you wish. Thank you for your support! Questions? Contact Penny Vano-
ver at pennyvo@yahoo.com or Peggy McMichael at margaretrosemcmichael@gmail.com. 
 

Register NOW for Vacation Bible School, July 23-27, 9:00 am - Noon -  
Music, science, crafts, recreation and memorable Bible stories will 
help kids know that God is always with them as they ride the rapids of 
amazing grace! Open to children age 4 (as of Jan. 1, 2018) to those 
who have completed 5th grade. Register at www.fumcnorthville.org 
or via our Facebook page. Registration cost is $25 per child ($20 ea. for 
3 or more siblings) and can be paid by cash, check or credit card. Ques-

tions about online registration? Contact Lindsey Eliason at leliason@fumcnorthville.org. 
Questions about the VBS program? Contact Sue Craik at craik1@aol.com.  

Please note: After July 7 the registration cost increases to $30 ea. with no sibling discount 
— so don’t delay — register now!!! 
 
VBS Volunteers Needed, Sign Up TODAY -  Please consider volunteering for one or more 
days. Live out Christ’s message by serving our kids in a variety of ways during VBS. Just 
check your Connection Card and we will contact you about your area of interest. A donation 
of $8 is requested if you would like a volunteer shirt. Thank you! 
 
VBS Donations Needed! - Please help by donating snack, science, recreation and craft sup-
plies to our “Rolling River Rampage.” Log on to  www.fumcnorthville.org and click on the 
DONATE button or stop by the VBS table during Connections Time. 

Vacation Bible School July 23-27  Register Now! 
Join the Rolling River Rampage and Experience the Ride of  a Lifetime with God! 



Those Serving in the Military 

Katie Chevoor 
David Corcoran  
Samuel Frederick 
Cameron Green  

Allie Keyes 
Zachary Marks 
Malorie Newman 
Cliff Peterson 

Tim Rogers 
David Tomerlin 

Prayers, Celebrations and Requests for Support 
(New prayer additions are in bold.) 

Family and Friends 

The Brooks Family 
Diane Butka 
Ashleigh Chapman 
Brian Corcoran 
Richard Fischer 
Abby Fox 
Andrew Gillespie 

Eric Hong 
The Johns Family 
Lorene Juhnke 
Debbie Maakestad 
Joe Matusica 
Mike Olsen 
Mary Helen Phillips 

Michael Rutkowski 
Danielle Stislicki 
Keith Stover, Sr. 
Bill Swearengin 
Lindsay Thomas 
Brian White 
Linda Wolfe 

Fred Borcherts 
Logan Bry 
Katie Chevoor 
Ruth Evans 

Cheryl Green 
Fred Hicks 
Laura Hicks 
Karen Luetje 

Hector Menke 
Charlie Peltz 
Zac Sievert 
Mary Ellen Terry 

Our Congregation 

Special Prayers 

 Prayers for all children, especially those hurting and being trafficked. Ron and Mary  
Cooper. 

Celebrations 

 Congratulations to all the graduates! We are so happy for your families. Peggy 
McMichael. 

 Congratulations to Bob and Karen Leutje who celebrated their 60th wedding               
anniversary on June 15. 

 Congratulations to Larry and Mary Nelson who celebrated their 50th wedding             
anniversary on June 15. 



    HAPPY 
         FATHER  S 
                         DAY! 

Summer Connections Time 
Please join us in the Chapel immediately following  

our worship service for coffee and fellowship. 

Sunday, June 17 

Father’s Day 

10:00 am - Combined Worship 
11:00 am - Connections Time, Chapel 
 

Monday, June 18 

7:00 pm - Church Council Mtg, Chapel 
 

Tuesday, June 19 

9:00 am - Gardening @ The PATH 
12:30 pm - Sharing Hearts, Chapel 

7:30 pm - YA Third Tuesdays, North Center  
   Brewery 
 

Wednesday, June 20 

6:30 am - Men’s Book Study, Room #10 

10:00 am - Oakmont Table Talk 
7:00 pm - Garden Meditation, The PATH 

7:30 pm -  YA Bible Study, Fellowship Hall   
   Kitchen 

 
 

 

Thursday, June 21 

11:30 am - JOY Potluck Lunch, Chapel 

12:15 pm - Yoga, Sanctuary 
 

Friday, June 22 

4:00 pm - Gardening @ The Path 
 
Saturday, June 23 

7:00 pm - ASP Load Vehicles, Parking Lot 

7:30 pm - AA, Fellowship Hall 
 

Sunday, June 24 

ASP Mission Begins 
Motown Mission Begins 

10:00 am - Combined Worship 
11:00 am - Connections Time, Chapel 

11:15 am -  UMC Informational Forum, 

   Room #10 
 

This Week’s Events 

For more information on our ministry, membership and events - please contact us! 
248-349-1144  fumc777@fumcnorthville.org   www.fumcnorthville.org 


